Year 5 Summer Newsletter 2017



YEAR 5 TEACHERS

Class 9- Mr Humphreys teaches each day, except for Monday afternoon, when Mr Beet leads the class.

Class 10 - Mrs Holdridge will continue to teach from Monday to Wednesday with Mrs Tabreham-Henshaw teaching on Thursdays and Fridays. Miss Wright will lead the class on Monday afternoons.



Summe Term



TOPIC

This term our topic is "Back to the future!" We will be becoming 'Great Discoverers' as we investigate some ultimate questions: Will we ever send another human to the moon? Can you feel the force? How did people live in Ancient times?



Our SEAL topic is Relationships. As part of this topic, we will be looking at how bodies change through puberty.



PE

Please ensure your child brings a full PE kit to change into and that this is in school every day, including trainers.

No earrings are to be worn, and long hair should be tied back.

VOLUNTEERS

A huge thank you to all of the volunteers who supported us last term, especially those who supported us with our reading and times tables.

We would really love any help with reading. Even an hour of your time a week, could make a huge difference!

READING

Year 5 will be continuing to work on the Accelerated Reader program this term. The children are making fabulous progress and we may soon have our very first 'Word Millionaire!'

ENGLISH

Our work this term will be based around the book, Kensuke's Kingdom.

We will also be developing our creative writing skills and we will become authors ourselves.

Spellings are handed out once a week and taught within school. Children will be tested on a regular basis (not necessarily each week). We will pay close attention to see if they are applying what they have learnt in their writing.

DIARY

Book Fair: Weds 26th—Fri 28th April

Years 5 and 6 Sports Day: Thurs 22nd June

2:00pm

Break up for half term: Fri 26th May Back to school: Mon 5th June

Years 5 and 6 Sports Day: Thurs 22nd June 2:00pm

Netherfield Gala: Sat 24th June **INSET Day:** Mon July 3rd

Years 5 and 6 Performance: Weds 5th July 2:00pm and

Thurs 6th July 6:00pm

Transition Week: w/b Mon 17th July



MATHS

Please look out for the Busy Ant maths newsletter which explains everything the children will be learning.

They will be handed out once every three weeks.

We are having a big focus on times tables this term. Our challenge is to know them all by heart up to 12 x 12 by the end of the Summer term! We can do it!!!!